
               

 

Hello everyone,  

 I hope everyone is having an awesome summer. I just want to introduce myself to those 

who do not know me. 

 My name is Amy Bolduc, and I am a member of the John M. Bliss VFW Auxiliary Post 

628 in Sioux Falls. I joined in January of 2021 under my husband. My husband served for 15 

years between the Marine Corp and the Army and was deployed to combat four times. I come 

from a family of Veterans, my great-grandfather was in the Army and fought in the Spanish-

American War, my grandfather was in the Army during World War I, and my father was in the 

Air Force and is a Vietnam Veteran. 

 I have been a stay-at-home mom for almost 26 years and homeschooled all three of my 

children. In 2018 I went back to college to get my bachelor’s degree in paralegal studies, then I 

went ahead and got my master’s degree in American legal studies, and I am currently working on 

my PhD. in Law and Policy. I believe education is important and no matter how old you are you 

can still learn something new.  

I am looking forward to being the Chairperson for “Buddy” Poppy/VFW National Home 

for 2025-2026 and look forward to working with each of you to help spread the message about 

what the Poppy means and what the National Home does for families. Thank you to each of you 

that have accepted the position of being the “Buddy” Poppy/VFW National Home Chairperson 

for your Auxiliary.  

 


